
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: Stephanie Aldana
Subject: RE: 820 White Bear
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 1:00:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Wonderful, I have that noted in our records to call him.
 
Please let him know to expect a call on October 4, 2022 between 9 and 11 am.
 
We’ve spoken to him before so I am sure he probably knows this, but the incoming number from the
City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please make sure to answer.
 
Let me know if you have questions,
 
Joanna
 
 

From: Stephanie Aldana <stephanie@raimipropertygroup.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 11:45 AM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 820 White Bear
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Hi Joanna, 
Yes please put us on the schedule for that date 973-356-7977 Shirzad Raimi, is who they will be
calling. 
Once scheduled please send any information as to who will be calling or what need so that we can be
ready. 
 
Thank you! 
 
On Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 7:41 AM Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good morning,
 
Notices haven’t gone out yet, but they have been scheduled in our system so I can get you on the
agenda that day. They’re scheduled for October 4, either 9 or 10 am (I won’t know that until the
actual notices go out). They’re done by phone anyways, so we generally give people a 2 hour
window.
 
If you’d like to confirm the number you’d like to be called at that morning I can get that scheduled
for you.
 
Thanks,
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From: Stephanie Aldana <stephanie@raimipropertygroup.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 2:25 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 820 White Bear
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Hi Joanna,
Hope you're having a good friday. Wanted to check in regarding the 820 white bear ave VBR if it
has been mailed out yet?
 
On Mon, Aug 8, 2022 at 1:33 PM Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

As we discussed, you will be able to appeal the pending Vacant Building fee tax assessment,
you’ll get notification by mail hopefully in a couple weeks. If you don’t, send me an email and I
can check to see if they’ve been sent yet.
 
Thanks!
Joanna
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